
Hope everyone had a safe and fun Mardi 

Gras!!!!  

 

 It’s the start of a new year and I am excited to 

have been inducted as the President for 2016. I 

want to especially thank Dr. Kirk Ryan for his 

leadership and dedication this year, I hope to 

continue the outstanding job he has done.  For 

those of you who were not able to make the 

Winter Meeting, my name is Dr. Trisha 

Marullo.  I practice in Lafayette, LA in a 2 doctor practice with Dr. 

Richard Broussard, focusing on small animal and exotic pet 

medicine and surgery.    I graduated with an undergraduate degree in 

Business/ Marketing from Auburn University in 1992, then received 

my DVM from LSU in 1999 (so I am a Tiger twice over) and then 

spent almost 4 years serving in the Army Veterinary Corps while 

stationed between Mountain Home, Idaho and Spokane, 

Washington.  After my second child was born, my husband and I 

moved back to Lafayette to make it our home once again. 

 

The Winter Meeting was a HUGE success.  Thank you in large part 

to our Senior Association Coordinator, Amber Perkins, and our 

Executive Director, Bland O’Connor who worked tirelessly to 

ensure a seamless and engaging conference.    Another big thank 

you goes out to the members of our CE Committee, including Dr. 

John Mauterer, Dr. Kirk Ryan, Dr. Dale Peyroux and Dr. Sue 

Olivier, who once again provided nationally recognized speakers 

which presented practical and cutting edge information.   It was also 

a privilege and honor, to have our newly re-elected Commissioner 

of Agriculture, Dr. Mike Strain, and his wife Dr. Susan Strain in 

attendance.  Having a voice for the Veterinary Community in our 

legislature is something we should never take for granted.  Thank 

you to Dr. Renee Poirrier for having the new LA Dept of Wildlife 

and Fisheries Mobile Pet Shelter at the Conference for tours.  It is 

an impressive facility for emergency situations.   

 

AWARDS HIGHLIGHT: 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to our many worthy award recipients.  

Jason Vesper with Elanco received Salesperson of the Year.  Pet 

of the Year  was awarded to Mr. Wren Thomas with Beaux, a 

therapy and assistance dog for PTSD that Mr. Thomas incurred 

during a maritime hostage and piracy incident off the coast of 

Nigeria in 2013.  Dr. Diane Stacy deservingly received the 

Veterinarian of the Year Award after being nominated by Dr. 

Mike Strain.  The Everett D Besch Award was given to Dr. Chip 

Price, our previous AVMA District VIII Representative, for the 

outstanding work he has done 

for our entire district in 

representing our needs and 

concerns at the AVMA level for 

the last several years.   Dr. 

Patrick Thistlethwaite was 

inducted as President of the 

Walter J. Ernst Foundation.  

 

AVMA HIGHLGHT: 

 

We were fortunate to have our 

new AVMA District VIII 

Representative,  Dr. Lori 

Teller,  in attendance for the 

meeting.  She currently resides 

in Houston and has done a 

fantastic job and picking up 

where Dr. Price has left off.   

Dr. Teller updated us on the new 

Feral Cat Policy which the AVMA recently adopted as well as on 

the new federal legislation called the Sunshine Act that is in 

Congress.  This Act would require reporting by pharmaceutical 

companies of any rebates, donations, free lunches, trips, etc. over a 

certain dollar amount to a governmental website for public 

disclosure.  The AVMA took a vote on No Action at this time but 

continue checking with the AVMA.org for updates on this important 

legislation.   

 

Looking forward to 2016 where we will continue to monitor the 

Pharmacy Compounding Regulations as well as any other 

legislation that may directly or indirectly affect your daily practice 

or the Veterinary Industry as a whole.  Please visit the LVMA.org 

website and see the resources that are available to you as well as 

issues that may be relevant.  We continue to ask and appreciate 

responses via email to your Congressmen when they are required.  

Your voice is needed because it gives power to our concerns and 

helps us to achieve the goals that will benefit the entire profession. 

 

As a member of the LVMA, I have one thing I would like each of 

you to do this year.  If you are aware of a veterinarian who is 

currently not a member, please take the time to ask them to 

join.  They may not be aware of all the benefits offered by the 

LVMA.  Many people are hesitant to get involved but they are more 

likely to join if they are just ASKED.  The more members we have 

the more benefits and improved services we can offer.  After all, we 

are all in this profession together and our camaraderie is what makes 
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Baton Rouge, LA 70809 

Phone:  (225) 928-5862 

FAX:  (225) 408-4422 

office@lvma.org 

www.lvma.org 
 

President 

Dr. Trisha Marullo, District 5 

 

President-Elect 

Dr. Marion Sewell, Member-at-large 

 

Vice President 

Dr. Christie McHughes, Member-at-Large 

 

Treasurer 
Dr. Dale Peyroux 

 

Immediate Past President 

Dr. Kirk Ryan, District 9 

 

Board Members 
Dr. Glen Ritter, District 1 

Dr. James W. Rundell, District 2 

Dr. Frank Fitzgerald, District 3 
Dr. Matt Traylor, District 4 

Dr. John Mauterer, District 6 

Dr. Paul Ritch, District 7 
Dr. Amanda Perkins, District 8 

Catherine Chambers, Ex-Officio 

William Ryan, Ex-Officio 
 

Committee Chairs 

Companion Animal: Dr. John Mauterer 
Emergency Management: Dr. Renee Poirrier 

Food Animal: Drs. Kirk Ryan  

Legislative Committee: Dr. Patrick Thistlethwaite 
Political Action: Dr. Alfred Stevens 

 

WJE Foundation Trustees 

Dr. Patrick Thistlethwaite, President 

Dr. Anne Guedry 

Dr. Richard Lefebvre 
Dr. Gordon Pirie 

Dr. Jacqueline Simon 

 

AVMA Delegate 

Dr. C. Wayne Roberson 

 

AVMA Alternate Delegate 

Dr. Robert C. Gros 

 

Executive Director 
H. Bland O’Connor, Jr. 

 

Senior Association Coordinator 
Amber Perkins 

 

Submit articles and advertisements to the 

LVMA office as follows: 

January/February Newsletter December 15th 
March/April Newsletter February 15th 

May/June Newsletter           April 15th 

July/August Newsletter June 15th 
September/October Newsletter August 15th 

November/December Newsletter October 15th 

WALTER J. ERNST, JR. VETERINARY 

MEMORIAL FOUNDATION 

thanks the following contributors 

 

Thanks to the following people, clinics, and all past contributors, the Dr. Walter J. 
Ernst, Jr. Veterinary Memorial Foundation continues to grow. Your continued support 
will help the Foundation to reach new heights. Please consider a contribution today and 

encourage your clients to participate in our memorial program. 
 

Donations: 

 

Dr. and Mrs. San Haase 

In Memory of Mr. Doyle Ohler 

 

Dr. and Mrs. Gordon Pirie 

In memory of Mrs. Ruby Thompson 

 

Donations in Memory of Pets: 

 

Dr. Anne Guedry 

In Memory of “Wii” Maxine Minnie 

 

Animal Care Center 

In  Memory of “Tyson” 

 

Helouin Veterinary Hospital 

In  Memory of “Foxy” 

All donations received will be recognized. Family 
members will received a card notifying  

them of  the donation and the individual or clinic 
that made the donation. 
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President’s Report Continued 
this profession the honorable one it is.   

 

A special thank you to the new President Elect, Dr. Marion Sewell and Vice President, Dr. Christie McHughes, and all the 

Board Members.  We will strive to continue the energy and dedication to make this Association the relevant and beneficial 

organization it is.  Thank you for continuing your commitment to and membership in the LVMA. 

 

God Bless,  

 

 

 

Trisha C. Marullo, LVMA President 

Event Hosts Event Date Venue City, State Contact Information 

American Academy of 

Veterinary Acupuncture 

and International 

Veterinary Acupuncture 

Society 

Joint Congress June 8-11, 2016 Hotel Murano Tacoma, WA www.aava.org or 

Www.ivas.org 

SWVS It’s Worth It: Southwest 
Veterinary Symposium 

September 29-
October 2, 2016 

Fort Worth 
Convention Center 

Fort Worth, TX www.swvs.org 
Phone: 972-664-9800 

LVMA  LVMA Winter Meeting January 20-22, 

2017 

Crowne Plaza Hotel Baton Rouge, LA Www.lvma.org 

phone: 225-928-5862 

Dentistry Lecture and Wet-lab 
 
Technicians – Saturday April 16th, 2016 

 

Presentation and interactive discussion, learn how to perform dental probing and charting, how to identify  
common dental/oral abnormalities, dentistry home care for your clients, how to boost dentistry compliance  
in your practice, how to scale and polish correctly, dental radiology and radiology positioning 
 
Wet-lab – hands on scaling and polishing, probing and charting, dental radiology station 
 
Veterinarians – Sunday April 17th, 2016 
 
Presentation and interactive discussion, learn how to diagnose and treat common dental and oral pathology, 
indications for extractions, instrumentation and materials for extractions, procedures for simple and surgical 
extractions, technique for muco-gingival pedicle flaps, how to increase dentistry revenue in your practice, 
dental radiology 
 
Wet-lab – hands on simple and surgical extractions, closed and open root planning, dental radiology station 
 
The programs will be presented from 8am to 5pm by Curt Ritchie, DVM at the LASPCA located on the  
Westbank of New Orleans. Snacks and lunch will be provided. The cost to attend is $400.00 per technician 
and $450.00 per veterinarian. For more information and to receive a registration form, please call (225) 766-
0550 or email toovets1@cox.net. 
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Do You Want to Buy a Brick? 
  
Many L.V.M.A. members will remember the Saturday night auctions at the annual 
state L.V.M.A. conventions.  Dr. Denny French was an effective auctioneer standing 
on chairs and “persuading” bids from the crowd.  Dr. French convinced me to bid on 
and buy a commerative brick from a main campus arena I had never been in while 
attending OK State University School of Veterinary Medicine.  The money raised at 
the auction was to support the L.V.M.A.’s non-profit Dr. Walter J. Ernst, Jr. Veterinary 
Memorial Foundation (WJE). 
  
Money was also raised year round for WJE from donations made in the memory of 
pets and people.  The annual auction has been dropped but memorial donations 
are still welcome and needed to support the efforts of WJE.  On major scale WJE 
supports the Louisiana Strategic Animal Response Team (LSART) and soon the 
LSART Veterinary Medical Corps.  WJE intends to send brochures to clinics and hos-
pitals.  The hospital, doctors, staff, and general public are encouraged to make me-
morial donations when they feel so inclined. 
 
Can’t find a WJE brochure?  No problem.  Simply visit www.lvma.org and click on 
“Donate”.  The brochure can be seen there and a donation form can be downloaded.  
Furthermore, you may create an account, sign in, and donate online as well.  Men-
tion WJE memorial donation opportunity on your hospital Facebook page and list 
the www.lvma.org website.  Easy enough. 
 
We as veterinarians do so much when a pet is gone to share in the grief.   Some cli-
ents we miss dearly.  Making a donation in a pet’s memory or a person’s memory is 
just another way to say “we care”.  
 
[All proceeds from the sale of my brick, formerly a part of Gallagher Arena, will be 
donated to WJE]. 

WALTER J. ERNST VETERINARY MEMORIAL FOUNDATION 
By Dr. Patrick Thistlethwaite, WJE President 

2016 Membership Renewals 

It’s not too late to renew your membership! Renew online today at www.lvma.org or send in 

your payment to the LVMA Office at 8550 United Plaza Boulevard, Suite 1001, Baton Rouge, 

LA 70809. Need assistance with your renewal? Please contact us at office@lvma.org or call 

225-928-5862. 

http://www.lvma.org
http://www.lvma.org
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2016 Winter Meeting Highlights 
The 2016 Winter Meeting in Shreveport was a success! The meeting featured 20 hours of continuing education for 
veterinarians and 13.5 hours for technicians. Sessions included Companion Animal, Practice Management, Large Animal 
and Veterinary Technician, and all covered a broad range of topics from Respitory Disease sessions by Dr. Phil Padrid to 

“Planning for Practice Ownership Transition” by Dr. David King to “Understanding 
Acupuncture and How it Could Benefit your Patients” by Dr. Ronald Koh. The exhibit 
hall featured 58 booths and provided entertainment and networking for attendees 
during breaks. Among the exhibitors were our meeting sponsors. Thanks to all of 
those that helped to make this year’s meeting a success.  
 
During the Business Meeting and Veterinarian Luncheon new officers were installed 
and the 2015 LVMA awards were presented. Dr. Trisha Marullo assumed the role 
of President, replacing Dr. Kirk Ryan. The newly elected LVMA Board of Directors is 
as follows: Dr. Trisha Marullo, President; Dr. 
Marion Sewell, President-Elect; Dr. Christie 
McHughes, Vice President; Dr. Kirk Ryan, 
Immediate Past President; Dr. Dale 
Peyroux, Treasurer; Dr. Glen Ritter, District 
1; Dr. James Rundell, District 2; Dr. Frank 

Fitzgerald, District 3; Dr. Matt Traylor, District 4; Dr. Paul Ritch, District 7; Dr. 
Amanda Perkins, District 8. Also elected was a new Board of Trustees for the Dr. 
Walter J. Ernst, Jr. Veterinary Memorial Foundation. Inducted were: Dr. Patrick 
Thistlethwaite, President; Dr. Anne Guedry; Dr. Richard Lefebvre; Dr. Gordon 
Pirie and Dr. Jacqueline Simon, Trustees. 

 
 
The 2015 LVMA Awards were also 
presented during the meeting. The recipients 
of those awards were: Dr. Hugh V. “Chip” 
Price, Everett D. Besch Distinguished Service 
Award; Dr. Diane Stacy, Veterinarian of the 
Year; “Beaux” owned by Captain Wren Thomas, Pet of the Year; and Jason Vesper, 
Salesperson of the Year. Thanks to everyone that participated in the 2016 Winter 
Meeting. It would not have been as successful without your commitment to veterinary 
medicine.  

Dr. Trisha Marullo recognizing Dr. Kirk 

Ryan for his service as LVMA President. 

Dr. Chip Price receiving the Everett D. 

Besch Distinguished Service Award 

presented by Dr. Kirk Ryan 

Dr. Diane Stacy receiving the Ralph C. 

Cooper Veterinarian of the Year Award 

from Dr. Mike Strain, Commissioner. 

Jason Vesper, Sales Person of the 

Year. Jason works for Elanco 

Animal Health. 

Dr. Kirk Ryan presenting Beaux 

with the Pet of the Year Award with 

owner, Captain Wren Thomas.  
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By Mike Strain, DVM, Commissioner, Louisiana Department of Agriculture 
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In the past year, 21 states have reported HPAI infections in commercial, backyard or wild bird populations. Almost 50 

million birds have died or were killed as a result of those infections and the United States Department of Agriculture 

(USDA) has spent almost a billion dollars in responding to the HPAI outbreaks. Experts have called it the most se-

vere animal disease outbreak in United States history. 

  

The outbreaks all start the same way. Migratory birds such as ducks that are generally susceptible to the virus but are 

resistant to clinical disease and therefore serve as subclinical carriers.  Geese may also transmit the disease but are much 

more susceptible to the disease.  They comingle in their northern breeding grounds where they share the virus-

es and then fly south, landing on ponds, lakes and reservoirs and exposing people, equipment and domestic fowl to the 

virus via aerosol, fecal matter, or fomites. They winter further south, again mixing the different viruses and repeat the 

same risk exposures to domestic fowl on their return trip. Avian influenza is a respiratory disease that only affects birds. 

It is not a human disease, but doctors say there have been rare incidents of human exposure resulting in “pinkeye” with-

out the typical flu like symptoms.  

  

The LDAF Poultry Diagnostic Lab tests samples of birds every day before they go to market. If they get a positive sam-

ple for any disease, Dr. Mike Barrington, poultry lab director, calls the grower to determine what symptoms other birds 

are showing. Then the diagnostic lab runs additional tests for HPAI or other diseases. If HPAI is suspected, samples are 

sent to the Louisiana Animal Disease Diagnostic Lab in Baton Rouge and to the National Veterinary Services Lab in 

Ames, Iowa for polymerase chain reaction (PCR) confirmatory testing. 

  

The disease is under control in areas where it was present earlier this year, but local officials are not taking any chances 

in the event the disease shows up in Louisiana. The poultry industry contributes more than $2 billion to the state’s econ-

omy and LDAF is ready to assist in rapidly detecting the disease and to respond if needed.   

  

In Louisiana, there are three large commercial broiler processing companies with more than 300 contracted growers sup-

plying them with chickens and two commercial egg companies. These companies have strict biosecurity at their farms 

and facilities, practices that include disinfecting all vehicles on entry and exit, foot baths, clothing changes, and control 

of on-site visitors. There are also hundreds of small backyard poultry hobbyists and egg producers scattered across Loui-

siana. The challenge to LDAF is to get the message of disease prevention through biosecurity to these backyard produc-

ers. Furthermore, if they are showing these birds, they have to isolate them on return from shows to be sure they were 

not exposed to disease that could be brought back to other birds at the house. There should be no sharing of coops, 

crates and equipment with other exhibitors because disease is spread through bird to bird contact and fecal matter.    

  

Due to the lack of private Category II accredited veterinarians that are currently working on poultry, LDAF will be 

reaching out to private veterinarians at the 2016 Louisiana Veterinary Medical Association Winter Meeting. A Poultry 

101 presentation on poultry diseases will encourage Louisiana veterinarians to become involved in this lucrative and fast 

growing animal industry in the state. LDAF is prepared to train and initially provide testing materials to veterinarians in 

order for them to do the needed work which would include physical exams, fecal exams, biosecurity education, disease 

testing (oral or cloacal swabs and wing bleeding) and writing health certificates for statewide shows. 

  

Please plan to attend the backyard poultry session at the LVMA Winter Meeting in Shreveport on Friday, January 29, 

2016 at 10:30 a.m. or call the State Veterinarian’s Office at 225-925-3980 or the Poultry Diagnostic Lab at 318-927-

3442 for more information on poultry veterinary medicine. 

  

 

Mike Strain, D.V.M. 

Commissioner 

Louisiana Department of Agriculture and Forestry 

(225) 922-1233 
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The LVMA would like to welcome our newest members to the Association. We are excited to 
have you as part of our team; we can’t wait to show you everything we have to offer and look 

forward to your contributions to the veterinary profession. WELCOME TO THE LVMA! 

Dr. Randi Adams 
 

Dr. Courtney Breen 
LSU SVM, 2007 

 
Dr. Christian Charlton 

LSU SVM, 2005 
 

Dr. Erin Daniels 
LSU SVM, 2010 

 
 

Noelle Johnson 
Auxiliary Member 

 
Dr. Rebecca McCutcheon 

 
Dr. Lauren Miceli-Russ 

 
Dr. Adrianna Smith 

Ross University, 2012 
 

Dr. Ashley Tahir 
St. George’s University, 2012 

WELCOME 
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AVMA CEO Dr. Ron DeHaven to Retire 
 
SCHAUMBURG, Illinois (Jan. 14, 2016) – Dr. Ron DeHaven’s passion for veterinary medicine is what brought him to the 
American Veterinary Medical Association on Aug. 9, 2007. That passion is what will guide him through the remaining 
months of his tenure, as he will retire this summer. 
  
While a specific retirement date has not been set, DeHaven will most likely remain at the AVMA’s helm until shortly after 
the association’s annual convention, which this year is being held August 5-9 in San Antonio, Texas. His departure date 
may be adjusted if a new chief executive is identified and begins employment sooner. 
  
“When I came to the AVMA, I joined what is an amazing staff guided by committed, talented volunteer leadership that 
gives their all to our members, our association and our profession,” DeHaven said. “There is much left to do, and I will be 
fully committed in my role at the AVMA over the next several months. The profession, our staff and the members I serve 
deserve nothing less.” 
  
DeHaven came to the AVMA after more than two decades of service with the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Animal and 
Plant Health Inspection Service. He has guided the AVMA through periods of growth in both membership and influence. 
The association now has more than 88,000 members, and its advocacy efforts on behalf of the profession continue to help 
elevate veterinarians and their interests to a new level of national and international prominence. 
  
“I wanted to make a difference for the profession, because I’m passionate about veterinary medicine,” he said. “In my pre-
vious career, I felt I was able to make a difference in American agriculture, and this was an opportunity to make a differ-
ence in the veterinary profession. Together, we have faced a lot of challenges during what appears to be an ongoing peri-
od of transformational change for the profession. The need for a strong, national, umbrella organization is more important 
than ever, and I believe I will be leaving the AVMA well-positioned to serve in that role as the leading advocate for veteri-
nary medicine.” 
  
Under the guidance of its Board of Directors, the AVMA is implementing a new strategic operating plan that is the result of 
an unprecedented level of input from its members that helped the association focus its efforts on what matters most to vet-
erinarians across every professional discipline. 
  
“We have identified what is most important to our members and what the AVMA can and must do to meet their needs and 
expectations,” DeHaven said. “They have told us that advocacy, valuable products and services, high standards of veteri-
nary medical education and developing leaders are critically important to them and what they expect from their associa-
tion. I believe we are well-positioned to deliver going forward.” 
  
Said Dr. Joe Kinnarney, AVMA President, “On behalf of the entire membership, I would like to thank Dr. DeHaven for his 
dedication to the AVMA and bringing us to the next level. The result of his leadership for the past eight years has been a 
stronger, more member-focused AVMA.” 
  
DeHaven said the future of the AVMA and the veterinary profession is firmly grounded through those that share a passion 
for the work they do. 
  
“I’ve had the opportunity to interact with a dedicated cadre of volunteer leaders and staff, and I am inspired by many of our 
students and recent graduates. I am very encouraged about the future of our profession,” he said. “I am extremely confi-
dent that we have put in place an infrastructure that will serve AVMA and the profession very well, and will help provide our 
members what they need and expect from us” 
  
DeHaven and his wife, Nancy, have two children and four grandchildren. They plan on spending as much time as possible 
visiting and enjoying time with family. 
  
“The Board of Directors respectfully acknowledges Dr. DeHaven’s announcement of retirement and is grateful for the 
many years of dedicated service that he has brought to the AVMA,” said AVMA Board Chair Dr. John de Jong. “Ron’s re-
tirement creates an opportunity for the Board to select a new CEO to continue the excellent work that he has started. We 
wish Ron and Nancy many years of health and happiness in the years ahead.” 

  
The AVMA, founded in 1863, is one of the oldest and largest veterinary medical organizations in the world. 

More than 88,000 member veterinarians worldwide are engaged in a wide variety of professional activities. 

Visit www.avma.org for more information.  

http://www.avma.org


Classifieds  

The LVMA offers annual sponsorships of their website. The fee is $500.00 and your company logo will run on a rotating banner advertisement on the 

homepage of the website for an entire year. This is a great way to get your name out there! Contact the LVMA office for more information. (225) 928-

5862, (800) 524-2996, office@lvma.org 

Wanted! A buyer for a turn key veterinary clinic located in north central Louisiana. 
Plenty of nice clients and pets with a lot of room to grow in the area of small animal 

surgery and farm animal practice. This rural practice includes in-house lab, stocked 

pharmacy, well equipped x-ray set up, stocked surgery suite, room for boarding, and 
convenient location. Plenty of outdoor recreational activities such as hunting, 

fishing, and trails for bike and horse riding, are available in the area. 

Clinic is affordably priced for new graduate or established veterinarian wanting a 
satellite clinic. If interested contact (318) 715-3647 

RVT needed full time for fully equipped 3 DVM small animal practice in south 
central La. No weekends! Competitive salary based on experience. 

VetTech NEEDED - Shreveport General & Specialist Practice is looking for a full 
time technician who thrives in a fun, learning environment.  7 doctor, 7RVT, 21 

support staff practice.  Competitive Pay and Benefits.  University Veterinary 

Hospital.  E-mail cforet@excellentanimalcare.com  www.excellentanimalcare.com 

Need a speaker for your local association meeting? Please contact the LSU Office 
of Veterinary Continuing Education for help scheduling a speaker & selecting a 

topic. Contact: Dr. Kirk Ryan: 225-578-9600, kryan@lsu.edu 
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Small Animal Emergency Clinic located in West Monroe, LA has an immediate 
opening for a full time veterinarian. The position offers a very attractive base salary 

plus production percentage. Please e-mail resume to Tracy Miller at 

tracym2001@gmail.com or mail it to  102 Downing Pines Road West Monroe, LA 
71292. 

Small animal practice located in the heart of central Louisiana seeking associate 
veterinarian.  Fitzgerald Animal Hospital has provided comprehensive animal care 

to the citizens of Alexandria, Louisiana for forty years.  This full-time/part-time 

position is available to experienced veterinarians and new graduates alike. Position 

includes excellent benefits, no emergency, paid CE and competitive salary at an 

AAHA accredited practice. Interested candidates please contact Dr. Bruce Guillory 

at 318-445-6428 or bmguillory@aol.com.  Fax resumes to 318-442-8309. 

Petstar Animal Care is seeking a full-time Veterinarian with interest in triage of 
critical care cases, surgery and inpatient care to expand our services in beautiful 

Ruston, Louisiana. Excellent client communication and staff communication skills 

are required. We are a family oriented, AAHA accredited practice with a 
knowledgeable support staff and a top notch clientele. We currently employ 3 

doctors with family oriented veterinary work schedules. Our 6500 sq. foot facility 

houses 5 exam rooms, a spacious treatment area, pharmacy and laboratory, surgery 
suite and intensive care unit, as well as a luxury boarding wing. The practice is also 

well equipped, offering Eklin Digital Radiology, MyLab30 Gold Ultrasound, Idexx 

Catalyst, Lasercyte and Coag, In house Lab Equipment, Tonovet Tonometry, IM3 
Deluxe Dental Machine, AVImark Veterinary Software and much more. To join our 

team, please e-mail resume' to jessica@petstaranimalcare.com or call Dr. 

Underwood at 318-255-7081. 

Emergency Medicine Veterinarian  

MedVet Medical & Cancer Centers for Pets is seeking an Emergency Medicine 

Veterinarian to join our Louisiana locations. The individual should be team 

oriented, have excellent communication skills with colleagues, staff, and the referral 
community, and be dedicated to practicing the highest quality of emergency 

medicine and critical care. MedVet is one of the largest veterinarian-owned 

multispecialty and emergency practices in the country.  MedVet New Orleans 
opened in February 2013 and has experienced significant growth. We are expanding 

our clinical space to include new triage/examination and procedure areas, and a new 

ICU/ward. Our facilities contain advanced intensive care units with excellent 
technical support and monitoring equipment.  MedVet’s collaborative approach to 

patient care provides support to the emergency medicine group by on-site 

specialties including: critical care, internal medicine, neurology, oncology, 
rehabilitation, and surgery. Contact or send CV to: Alan G. Ralph, DVM, 

DACVECC MedVet New Orleans: 504-835-8508 or 

alan.ralph@medvetforpets.com; David Kergosien, MS, DVM, DACVS, MedVet 
Mandeville: 985-626-4862, david.kergosien@medvetforpets.com. All inquiries are 

confidential.www.medvetforpets.com 

Progressive, high quality, AAHA certified small animal practice in northeast 
Louisiana seeking a full-time associate veterinarian to join our team.  Four to five 

day work week- closed on weekends to allow ample family time. All after hour 

emergencies are referred to local emergency clinic.  State of the art 10,000 sq ft 
new facility with ultrasound, therapy laser, digital radiology, endoscopy, in-house 

laboratory, dental radiology and advanced dental equipment. We offer acupuncture, 

reproductive medicine, and advanced orthopedic and soft tissue surgery.  Motivated 
and well educated veterinary technicians and support staff. Salary based on 

experience and benefits such as health insurance, license fees, and CE allowance 

provided. Visit us online at www.monroeanimalhealth.com for more detailed 
information and contact nicolewest@monroeanimalhealth.com for further inquiry.  

Fast growing, progressive, AAHA Accredited hospital in Ponchatoula looking for a 
courteous, motivated, hard working full time veterinarian. Our hospital is a 5 

doctor, paperless practice with computer's in each exam room, digital x-ray, digital 

tonometer, doppler blood pressure, in-house hematology/chemistry/blood clotting 
time machines, EKG, video otoscope, dedicated ICU, isolation ward, 4 Heska IV 

pumps, oxygen cage, advanced surgical monitoring (blood oxygen levels, EKG, 

body temperature, heart rate, expired CO2, resp. rate and blood pressure). We will 
be adding ultrasound this year as well. Experience is preferred. Compensation 

includes base salary plus performance bonuses, 2% IRA contribution, 50% health 

insurance, CE stipend, dues to AAHA/AAFP/LVMA, DVM license fees. Please 
email resumes to drjpfarrell@yahoo.com 

Southeast Veterinary Emergency and Critical Care (SEVECC) is seeking a full time 
emergency doctor. Located in Metairie, Louisiana, SEVECC offers a new 19,000 sq 

ft, 24 hour, referral center housing complete in house lab, digital radiology, MRI, 

CT and spacious  ICU. Specialists support includes, surgery, dermatology, internal 
medicine and radiology. Competitive salary, excellent benefits package and flexible 

schedule. Position will be available in early July 2015. Interested applicants should 

contact Dr. Stephen Lemarie at 504-219-0444 or slemarie@svsvets.com  

To place a classified advertisement, please email the LVMA office at office@lvma.org. If you have questions about our advertising rates, please contact the 

LVMA office at (225) 928-5862, office@lvma.org, or visit our website at www.lvma.org. 

Looking for More Ways to Promote Your Company? 

Seeking Associate Veterinarian with interest in practice ownership. Little Animal 
Hospital, is located in Longview, TX two hours east of Dallas and one hour west of 

Shreveport, LA. Longview, Texas is in the piney woods and is a wonderful place to 

raise a family and practice veterinary medicine. Little Animal Hospital is a small 
animal practice emphasizing complete wellness care, general and advanced 

dentistry, general surgery and internal medicine. You will be working with a great 

team of veterinary professionals that practice quality small animal medicine and 
surgery with compassion, integrity and service. Getting to know our clients 

developing a strong sense of community is paramount to the way we work. With in

-house labs, digital radiology, digital dental radiology and referral ultrasound, you'll 
have an array of diagnostic tools at your fingertips. DVM required for this position 

with 2 to 3 years’ experience in small animal practice. Interest in feline medicine, 

dentistry, small animal internal medicine and surgery are a must. A benefits 
package including professional dues, CE allowance, mobile phone stipend, 

healthcare stipend, professional liability insurance, licensing and company 

retirement plan is included. If interested in ownership/management, you can pursue 
the opportunity to purchase the practice. Send resumes to salittle1@gmail.com. 

VETERINARY SPECIALTY CLINIC FOR LEASE 4,000 sq. ft. veterinary 
clinic centrally located in Metairie, La. on West Esplanade Blvd. near Causeway 

Blvd. This is a beautiful facility in a great location that is a move-in ready 

veterinary clinic. Inquiries call (504) 905-7446 

Busy Baton Rouge small animal veterinary practice is looking to hire a full time 
RVT.  Morning, afternoon, and weekend hours are available and duties include 

assisting in surgery, exam rooms, and in the laboratory.  Competitive salary based 

on experience. Please email resume to avs@avsbr.com or apply in person at 7807 
Greenwell Springs Rd., Baton Rouge, LA 70814. 

WANTED, 4X4  veterinary vehicle with Bowie unit (or similar), must be highway 
worthy & under 125,000 miles.  Contact Stan Carlin, DVM,  via email at 

earlcarlindvm@tcworks.net  

mailto:cforet@excellentanimalcare.com
http://www.excellentanimalcare.com/
mailto:kryan@lsu.edu
mailto:tracym2001@gmail.com
mailto:bmguillory@aol.com
mailto:alan.ralph@medvetforpets.com
mailto:david.kergosien@medvetforpets.com
http://www.monroeanimalhealth.com
mailto:nicolewest@monroeanimalhealth.com
mailto:drjpfarrell@yahoo.com
mailto:slemarie@svsvets.com
mailto:salittle1@gmail.com
mailto:avs@avsbr.com
mailto:earlcarlindvm@tcworks.net


Page 15 Volume 26, Issue 1 

LICENSED VETERINARY TECHNICIAN needed for a fast growing, progressive, 
AAHA Accredited hospital in Ponchatoula. Technician should be courteous and 

dedicated to practicing quality veterinary medicine in a team atmosphere. Hospital 

details listed in the above ad. Experience is preferred. Please email resumes to 
drjpfarrell@yahoo.com 

Our established primarily small animal practice in Bastrop, La. seeks an 
enthusiastic, dedicated, full time associate doctor.  We are well equipped, have a 

caring staff, and offer comprehensive medicine and surgery in our very modern 

hospital.  An interest in internal medicine, surgery, or equine work is a plus, along 
with a sense of practicality in working with clients, and a genuine desire to expand 

knowledge and veterinary skills.  Please contact Dr. Glen Melton, 318-282-9379, 

wgm851@yahoo.com., www.meltonvet.com 

Associate Veterinarian needed for a well established, multi doctor AAHA 
Accredited small animal hospital in Shreveport, Louisiana.  We are seeking an 

individual with a strong interest in surgery who would like to further develop the 

surgical portion of the practice.  Several years’ experience preferred but will 
consider a new graduate.  Our clinic is fully equipped with the latest equipment and 

has a strong cohesive team in place with a loyal client base. Emphasis is placed on 

the highest quality medicine and customer service. Highly competitive salary and 
benefits package for the right individual.  Shreveport is a great place to live, come 

for a visit and see what we are all about. Contact Kathryn McFadden, DVM, 

ksmcfadden@comcast.net, www.townesouthah.com , 318-347-1338. 

Southeast Veterinary Emergency and Critical Care (SEVECC) is seeking a full time 
emergency doctor. Located in Metairie, Louisiana, SEVECC offers a new 19,000 sq 

ft, 24 hour, referral center housing complete in house lab, digital radiology, MRI, 

CT and spacious  ICU. Specialists support includes, surgery, dermatology, internal 
medicine and radiology. Competitive salary, excellent benefits package and flexible 

schedule. Position will be available in early July 2015. Interested applicants should 

contact Dr. Stephen Lemarie at 504-219-0444 or slemarie@svsvets.com  

Full Time Associate Veterinarian needed for small animal hospital in Shreveport, 
LA. Specialized boarding facilities. No after hour emergencies.  Looking for a 

dedicated, client-oriented practitioner. Buy-in potential. Send resumes to: Southside 

Animal Hospital, c/o Dr. Edward K. Loyd, 9261 Youree Dr., Shreveport, LA 
71115; Fax: 318-797-8068; Email: eloyd7@comcast.net; Website: http://

southsideahonyouree.com/ 

Associate Veterinarian, FT/PT, needed for 6 Dr practice in Thibodaux, 
La.  Progressive practice in a spacious facility.  In house labs and 

ultrasound.  Emergency call is rotated.  Family oriented town with 4 yr university 

and easy access to the Gulf and NOLA.  Production based salary with 
benefits.  Email resume to Ridgefieldanimalhospital@Comcast.net , attention Dr. 

Dawn Koetting, DABVP Canine/Feline.  www.ridgefieldanimalhospital.com.   

985-446-8824  

Classifieds (continued) 

Metairie Small Animal Hospital (MSAH) is seeking a full time emergency 
veterinarian to become a part of our family of doctors.  Located in Metairie,LA, our 

hospital offers general practice services as well 24/7 emergency and critical 

care.  We are equipped with digital radiography, ultrasound, endoscopy, CO2 laser 
surgery, class IV therapy laser, surgical suite, dental suite, in house lab and blood 

bank, ICU and impressive support staff.  Specialists in the areas of radiology, 

cardiology, ophthalmology and oncology are available for consultation.  For more 
information on our facility, staff and mission, please visit www.msah.com.  We 

offer a competitive salary, comprehensive benefits package and flexible working 

schedule.  Interested candidates with a strong work ethic, excellent interpersonal 
skills, and a commitment to the welfare of pets and the people who care for them, 

should send resume to Dr. Margaret Trumble at drmargaret@msah.com. 

Associate veterinarian wanted for a busy, small animal practice in booming SE 
Baton Rouge. O’Neal Lane Pet Hospital is a well-established “mom and pop” 

practice that is seeing its 3rd generation of clients. We anticipate an opening soon 

for a PT or FT associate with strong client communication skills. Buy in potential. 
Call 225-202-1548 or contact us at vetstacy@cox.net. 

PS Broker— 

Oklahoma, Texas County: Turn-Key Startup! 2-exam rooms. 

Missouri, Southeast: 5,000sf SA and boarding w/RE. 

Missouri, St. Louis: Feline, Great Area! 2,200sf.  
Ohio, Cuyahoga County: Solid Practice w/Room to Grow. RE.  

Michigan, Bay County: Great Investment. 2,500sf SA w/RE.  

Michigan, Ontonagon County: Growing Practice, Home & +/-40 acres.  
New York, Elmira: 3,500sf SA w/RE. Turn-Key!  

800.636.4740 

psbroker.com 
info@psbroker.com 

Bowie Crown II excellent shape. $2,800 O.B.O. New Iberia, Louisiana.  
(337) 359-8770 or (337) 577-4087 

To place a classified advertisement, please email the LVMA office at office@lvma.org. If 

you have questions about our advertising rates, please contact the LVMA office at (225) 

928-5862, office@lvma.org, or visit our website at www.lvma.org. 
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